
 
 
 
 
Stakeholder briefing 
 
We hope that you saw the coverage of our hospital on BBC Points West last week. 

Unfortunately, the link to the episode on catch-up has expired so we are unable to 

share it with you. 

As you know, while we remain in standby, we are proud to continue to provide space 

for our colleagues from Bristol Eye Hospital and the Bristol Royal Hospital for 

Children to deliver outpatient services and day case services to support children and 

adults from across the south-west region. 

 

 

 

To date, the services which are run by University Hospitals Bristol and Weston NHS 

Foundation Trust, have seen over 1,700 patients through the eye diagnostic 

assessment hub and welcomed almost 60 children in the paediatric day-case 

service.  

 

 

 
Lisa and William  Deb Marriage, Consultant Nurse for 

Asthma and Allergies 



 

Our NHS rainbow 

Our Damien Hirst rainbow has been installed 
in the reception area of our hospital so all our 
patients, staff and visitors can enjoy it. 
 
Damien created the rainbow artwork to show 
support for the NHS in the current Coronavirus 
crisis. The work, titled Butterfly Rainbow, is 
made up of bands of coloured butterfly wings, 
one of the artist’s best‐known motifs. 

Heni Editions chose us as one of the NHS 
sites to receive a limited edition print.  

 
 
Please note: during standby our stakeholder briefings will be fortnightly. 
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